
 
 

 

 

November 4, 2011 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I have reviewed our file Shop Order 23723 for KGRI dated March 30, 2005 and determined that the 
change in the KLVU antenna system will not have a measurable effect on the KGRI directional pattern.  
This is due to the fact that the yagi array has a high front to back ratio.   
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Robert A. Surette 

 
Director of Engineering  
 
 


